St Elizabeth's Catholic Primary

Thave come so that they may have life and have it to the full'

Dear Parents/Carers

Parent's Evening

Thank you to all those Parents/Carers who were able to meet with the class teachers last week. We hope that these meetings gave you a good insight into how your child is progressing with us and identified any ways that you can help at home. If you were not able to meet with the teacher, please call school to arrange an appointment.

Attendance

Attendance last week was a brilliant 97.2%, with 2 classes achieving 100%. A huge well done to Mrs Hallinan and Mrs Williamson's classes! Let's try and make each week as high and improve our overall whole school attendance.

Own Clothes Day

Further to the recent text message, this Friday will be an own clothes day to raise funds for the Christmas Fair. Please send your child in with a suggested donation of $\pounds 1$ to go towards the amount raised which will be spent on the children.

Pick Up After School

Please can we ask that children are collected promptly after school. This includes collecting at the correct time after they have taken part in a school club. Teachers are increasingly informing me that some children are being collected late, which is acceptable as a one-off, but should not happen every week. Thank you.

Parent wellbeing Course

This course has started and is proving to be extremely popular! A big thank you to all of the adults that come along on a Wednesday morning and take part so enthusiastically.

School Admissions

Please remember that if you would like a place for your child in our Reception Classes in September 2018, you must apply to the Local Authority by 15th January. Please be advised that we were oversubscribed last year and had to operate a waiting list. Children must still apply even if they attend our Nursery.

Mr Daniels



8th November 2017

St Elizabeth's Mass Times

Saturday 5pm Sunday 9.30am

Forthcoming Events

Friday 10th Nov-Own Clothes day Y5/6 Dodgeball

Wednesday 15th Nov-Year 5 out at Hawthorne's Bullybusters Assembly

Thursday 16th Nov-Nuns to visit Y6

Friday 17th Nov-Feast of St Elizabeth Y3/4 Girls Football

Please note:

Please inform us of any changes to address or phone numbers

All visitors MUST report to Reception at the main entrance